
Shore Points Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the meeting held September 15, 2016 

at the Brigantine Community Center 
 
 
 

The meeting commenced at 7:40 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance and introductions, 
with club vice-president Bob McFadden presiding. Nine voting members and one guests 
were present. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting, held on August 18, 2016, were read by club 
secretary David Holmes, Tim Adams motioned to accept the minutes, Bob seconded and 
the motion passed. 
 
Club Treasurer, Bob Webb read the financial report for August. There was a complete 
accounting of all of the club's financial assets in the amount of $868.83. Art Masker 
motioned to accept the report, Tim seconded and the motion passed unanimously. 
 
Repeater Report: The may be a problem with the 440 repeater. The PL tone will be 
turned off as a trouble shooting measure. 
 
Net Report: The nets are doing well with the exception of the 10 meter net. Art motioned 
to change the HF net to 40 meters and the motion was seconded by Gary Paul. 7.185 
MGz (LSB) was selected as the frequency to start with and the net is to be held at 10:00 
AM on the first Sunday of each month commencing on October 2nd with Bob Abrams 
volunteering to be net control. 
 
Membership Report: We have 16 full members, four family members, two honorary 
members and one associate member. A membership application was accepted from Jim 
Rachiel and approved by the membership. 
 
Sunshine Report:  Stan Friedman's wife has been suffering from Mesothelioma. 
 
Good of the Order: Tim reported that the Mullica Hill Hamfest had a lot of good 
equipment. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business: Tim reported on upcoming hamfests, one in Delaware, one in Wall 
Township by the Ocean Monmouth Amateur Radio Club and the Garden State Hamfest 
in Tinton Falls. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:36 PM. Immediately following the meeting a 50/50 
drawing was held. Jim drew the winning ticket which was held by Tim and the club 
netted $18.00. 


